SIDNEY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

15 PEARL STREET EAST + SIDNEY, NEW YORK 13838 » 607-561-7701 * FAX 607-563-9257

Mr. Robert A. Hansen, Principal

January 11, 2019

Dear Parents and Guardians,

This morning, as a result of a medical emergency, the school
implemented its shelter in place protocol. Once medical personnel
were on scene and provided the necessary care, the school returned
to normal operation. If you have any questions please feel free to
contact my office.

Sincerely,

Rle W’

Robert A. Hansen
Principal
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